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To the Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a student of Ohio State University, | strongly oppose the construction of a fracked gas plant.
Not only will it be constructed on our campus, but it will also pollute the student body and the
Columbus community. Fracking is known to be extremely harmful to the environment as it not
only pollutes the air but also the water. We're currently going through a climate crisis, and this
will only make it worse, and it will also make Columbus and Ohio State University a more
polluted area and ruin the community.

| strongly oppose the construction of the plant and demand a third hearing during the school
year to also allow student voices to be heard, as we will also be heavily affected by this issue.
It's undemocratic to not include the student body in this decision.

Sincerely,
Nicole Nowicki

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.


mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:nowicki.51@buckeyemail.osu.edu

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

9/3/2020 9:31:02 AM

Case No(s). 19-1641-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Nicole Nowicki, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing



